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Partial closure of River Road for 
water valve replacement 

 
(Kahnawake – 24, Kenténha/October 2024) 
 
The Public Works and Capital Units of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) would like to advise the community that a section of the River Road 
will be closed (see map below) tomorrow, Friday, October 25th to install a new 
water main valve. The work will begin at 7am until 2:30pm. 
 

 
 
For more information, please contact the Town Garage at 450-632-5825. 
  
The 24-Hour Waterline and Sewer Emergency Hotline is 514-891-9751. 
  
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change due to 
weather conditions, operational constraints, or work progression. 
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